
Ogier is delighted to sponsor "Pirates at the Maritime Museum" this February half term.

The pirates will return to the Maritime Museum for �ve days of swashbuckling, action-packed,

family entertainment with Jersey Heritage from 21 - 25 February.

There will be two sessions each day, running from 10am-12:30pm and 1:30pm-4pm. As part of

these, visitors will have the chance to meet the pirates, learn about life on board a ship and take

part in various activities.

Entry is free for Jersey Heritage members and children under six. The normal entry fee applies

for non-members. There are limited places so booking is recommended.

Read more here.
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https://www.ogier.com/news/ahoy-there!-ogier-supports-jersey-heritages-pirates-at-the-maritime-museum

